
COUNTY COUNCIL – 2 NOVEMBER 2017

QUESTIONS SUBMITTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH STANDING ORDER 16.1.1 

First Questions:

1. From Councillor Judith Grajewski to Councillor Peter Edgar, Executive 
 Member for Education:

“Would the Executive Member for Education briefly explain the role of the County 
Council in ensuring the development of quality education provision on new estates 
across the county and how this process is funded?”

2. From Councillor Steve Forster to Councillor Rob Humby, Executive Member for 
Environment & Transport:

“Could the Executive Member for the Environment and Transport explain what steps the 
County Council has taken to make public transport more financially sustainable in 
Hampshire given the pressure on our revenue budgets in recent years and into the 
future.”

3. From Councillor Jackie Branson to Councillor Rob Humby, Executive Member for 
Environment & Transport:

“Given the huge pressure on the revenue budget, and the impact that site closure 
proposals, required to balance the budget, will have on the HWRC service does the 
Executive Member for Environment and Transport have any alternative funding 
proposals to maintain the current HWRC service and what steps has he taken to bring 
these to fruition.”

4. From Councillor Martin Boiles to Councillor Liz Fairhurst, Executive Member for 
Adult Social Care:

“There has been much in the press about health and social care integration. Can the 
Executive Member for Adult Social Care tell us how far down this road or not we are?”

5. From Councillor Jackie Porter to Councillor Peter Edgar, Executive Member for 
Education:

“Why is the County Council one of the worst providers of a full time education for those 
children not able to access mainstream schooling?”

Second & Third Questions:

6. From Councillor Jackie Porter to Councillor Rob Humby, Executive Member for 
Environment and Transport:

“What is the chance of a non driving pensioner in Old Alresford still having a bus to 
Basingstoke and Alresford by 2019?”



7. From Councillor Jackie Porter to Councillor Keith Mans, Executive Lead Member 
for Children’s Services:

“How will the County Council be responding to the Fire Service call for every new 
school to be fully fitted with sprinklers to save lives?”


